
Ref: GL. 53/2017 

 

21  November 2017 

Subject Update on the status of the Company in Finding an Auditor to Conduct a Special Audit  

Attention: The President  

The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

This is with reference to the disclosure issued by Group Lease Public Company Limited (the “Company”) No. 

GL 46/2017 Dated 24 October 2017 regarding the board resolution dated 20 October 2017 about the 

Company Finding an Auditor to Conduct a Special Audit (“Disclosure No. GL 46/2017”).  

 

Disclosure No. 46/2017 announced that the Company was in the process of finding an independent audit firm 

to conduct a special audit of the loan receivables to the Cyprus and Singapore borrowers. Currently, the 

Company had contacted and discussed with several companies but still could not find an appropriate 

candidate yet so the Company is still searching and expects to select one within this year. If there is any 

progress, the Company will update shortly.  

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 

Chairman  

 

 

 

 


